
25/08/2020 

MRS Barbara Boyce 
13 Blackwood RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
boycetemp@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I oppose having a phone tower in John Fisher Park as it does not fit the surrounding area and 
would not be good for the environment
The fact that its in an area where children and families gather is certainly not ideal
I feel it will not be good health wise for anyone
We do not need this in North Curl Curl 

Sent: 25/08/2020 8:12:40 PM
Subject: Online Submission


